
Diaconate Report 2020 
 

Thank you to Pastor Rick, Willard, Karen, and Dawn for your time and 
commitment to the Diaconate Board. 


We were unable to meet as much this year secondary to the pandemic.


Things that were done this year: 
-Helped families of our church financially through the Benevolent Fund

-Many food trucks/pantries (last I heard was 12)

-Supported 2 families from the Croswell area and 1 from our Church for 
Thanksgiving and Christmas

-Carried out preparing and assisting with Communion

-Reviewed membership list and updated a needed


Thank you to our Bethel Church Family without your LOVE, SUPPORT, and most 
important PRAYERS. GOD FAITHFULNESS has been so evident this year as we 
went through a pandemic and all the unknowns.

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Scott Boshaw, 

Diaconate Chairman


